
The Literacy Center Announces 

The Summer 2019 Literacy Tutoring Program 

 

The Literacy Center is accepting applications for children entering kindergarten 
through grade 8 in September 2019 who are in need of remedial literacy support. 
The Literacy Tutoring Program will occur during fourteen days in July: 

July 9, 10, 11, 15, 16, 17, 18, 22, 23, 24, 25, 29, 30, 31. 

For these days there will be 8:45 to 10:45 AM sessions and 1:45 to 3:45 PM 
sessions.  Children will attend either all AM sessions OR all PM sessions. 

Children are tutored individually and in small groups by MS Literacy Education 
graduate candidates. 

Children accepted to participate are required to attend all sessions. Summer 
recreational activities and vacations need occur around the program schedule. 

Tuition for the program is $125. 

The Summer 2019 Application is at the website: 

www.newpaltz.edu/literacycenter 

Please contact The Literacy Center Coordinator with questions and concerns. 

Prof. Sam Slotnick 

Literacy Center Coordinator 

slotnics@newpaltz.edu 

845.257.2809 

www.newpaltz.edu/literacycenter 

 


